
Historian General Orders - August 2020 

Here we are with our first month of the 2020-2021 year under our belt.  I hope 

everyone is getting back in the groove of things and adjusting to the “new” 

normal.  I know for myself it has been quite the wild ride both personally and 

professionally. 

We have had our 1st District meetings of the year and I am anxiously awaiting 

those group photos of President Mauk’s state shirts so I can begin tracking for 

awards so make sure and send me that clear photo.  Plus I know that President 

Mauk has been visiting a few meetings so I would also like to see any photos of 

her visit to your Auxiliary and/or District meetings.  Please email or text me your 

photos and note a short description of event and location. 

August has a few events that are opportunities for some good photos besides 

your Auxiliary meeting. There is the State Golf Outing August 8th & 9th in Terre 

Haute, and then the much anticipated School of Instruction August 14th & 15th in 

Indianapolis.  At the School of Instruction I will be giving each District President a 

packet with their Auxiliaries Historian booklet as well as the District Historian 

packet.  PLEASE PLEASE be sure to get your booklet from them as soon as 

possible, once you receive your booklet PLEASE email me a confirmation that you 

received it with your Auxiliary number and contact information.  I hope to see 

everyone at SOI, feel free to introduce yourself to me; I enjoy putting faces to 

names even though I am horrible with names☺ 

Finally, please look for a copy of the report that I am asking to turned in by 

October 1st. I know September is Crazy Busy but please take 5 minutes to 

complete the report so I can see what each Historian is accomplishing in their 

Auxiliary. 

Here is how you can reach me:  Julie Seibert, PO Box 142, Spencer, IN  47460 – 

(812) 821-2785 – vfwa1405.secretary@gmail.com /Email me, Text me, Snail mail 

me whatever works for you. 
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